

May 1, 2015

Dear Veteran,

Culver's is pleased that you could participate in the Honor Flight trip to Washington, D.C. to visit your war memorial.

I would like to join your family and friends in expressing gratitude for your efforts to preserve our country's freedom through your military service.

It is difficult for me to imagine the depth of sacrifice that you and so many others made to protect our freedom. Whether you were on the front lines or supported the conflict from home, your efforts helped our nation grow stronger.

When I vote or express my opinions freely, I am reminded that I owe these liberties to men and women like you. I am indebted to you for all that you have done for our country.

Thank you again for your service.

Sincerely,

Craig Culver

ÆEO &∖Co-founder